
 
 

Press release 17 December 2020 

 

 

 

Now that Anna Sander has been appointed Head of Land Development, for Uppsala municipality, she 

has resigned from the Board of John Mattson. Anna Sander has been a Board member of John Mattson 

since 2016 and is leaving her Board assignment for the company with immediate effect. 

 
 

“We would like to thank Anna for her significant contributions to the growth of the company these last 

few years, particularly through her commitment, knowledge and experience. We wish her every 

success in her new role,” says Johan Ljungberg, Chairman of the Board, John Mattson. 
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About John Mattson Fastighetsföretagen AB (publ) 

John Mattson is a residential property owner, with almost 2,800 rental properties located in Lidingö 

and Sollentuna, and three leasehold properties in Slakthusområdet in the City of Stockholm. By the 30 

September 2020, our portfolio represented a market value of SEK 7.4 billion. The focus of the 

company’s strategy is on property management, refinement, densification and acquisitions. The 

management of the company’s properties is characterised by an overall perspective and close customer 

relationships. John Mattson is listed as JOMA on the NASDAQ Stockholm Mid Cap list.  

Find out more at corporate.johnmattson.se 
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